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Dear Agoura Hills City Council

In reference to the public hearing regarding the proposed construction at 28340 Balkins Drive I am requesting the
City Council consider the negative impact the construction will have on the roads themselves on Balkins
surrounding the property in question. I am raising the same concern I did back in 2020 that the deteriorating roads
on Balkins will not be able to withstand traffic from large construction trucks and will become extremely unsafe as a
result of the construction. The only difference from my concerns back in 2020 is that now the street has endured a
few very wet winters since then and are even more fragile. The comment from the city back then was us neighboring
residents "are on our own" to resolve the financial expense of repairing the roads damaged as a result of the
construction traffic. Having funded repairing a portion of the road a few years back I know first hand this will be a
significant financial burden to us surrounding neighbors just to insure we continue to have safe access to our
properties. The city needs to consider this impact on those of us living on the affected portion of Balkins as well as
help come up with a better remedy than sue your new neighbor if need be. The neighbors should not have to have to
bear any financial burden resulting from this construction project just to continue to insure safe passage to our
properties.

Regards,

Howard Stutz 
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